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Electronic 837I Inpatient Claims with ICD-10 Codes Are 

Processing Appropriately 

Electronic 837I Inpatient claims submitted with ICD-10 procedure codes were processed inappropriately due to the 

ICD-10 procedure codes not being accepted by the EDI system.  The system has been corrected and claims 

submitted on or after December 28, 2015, are processing appropriately.  Inpatient claims with dates of service in 

the October 1, 2015, through December 27, 2015, date range billed with procedure codes that were not 

processed appropriately by the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) will be automatically 

reprocessed.  Many of these claims would have been denied with edit code 0155 (Procedure requires 

authorization).  Paid claims will be reprocessed to capture ICD-10 codes correctly.  The results of the reprocessed 

claims will appear on a future remittance advice. 


